
Institute of Management Sciences
University of Lucknow

Date: 3rd September 2025

NOTTCE,

This is to inform all the students who have been finally admitted to the MBA Programme (all

specialisations) at the Institute of Management Sciences, University of Lucknow, that they are

required to report to the Institute for the following:

. Document Verification

. Completion of all formalities related to Final Admission Process

Students must ensure their presence in the Institute on or before 8th September 2025 without

fail.

Please bring along all necessary original documents, photocopies, and recent passport-size

photographs as instructed in the admission guidelines.
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